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Diary dates for the Summer term  
      29.05.23—02.06.23   Half term  
05.06.23     PD Day— school closed to pupils 
08.06.23     Year 1 visit to Saltburn 
09.06.23     Class photos  
12.06.23     Year 6 residential  
14.06.23     Year 4 visit to Dorman Museum  
15.06.23     Reception visit to Raby Castle 
23.06.23     Summer Celebration concert  followed  family  picnic 
29.06.23     Year 2 Royal Navy Museum visit.  
12.07.23      Annual reports come home  
19.07.23     Colour Run  
20.07.23     2.00pm Year 6 leavers assembly.  
 
Further information about the above events will be sent out  by class teachers or in a 
future newsletter.  It’s going to be a busy end to the school year ! 
 
School breaks up for the Summer holidays on Friday 21st July.  
School reopens for the new school year on  Tuesday 4th September  
 

PD Days 2023-2024 
      04.09.23 
      29.09.23 
      02.10.23 
      09.02.24 
      22.07.24 

Can we please request that any grapes sent 
in packed lunches are cut in half  to help 
eliminate the risk of choking.  
This is for all  year groups.  
Please remember that sweets and  chocolate 
bars are not permitted in packed lunches and 
drinks must not be fizzy.  Fruit Winders are 
classed as sweets.  Any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  Thankyou 

A huge shout out to our Year 6         
who completed their Sats this half 
term.  They worked  very hard towards 
the tests and we are proud of the      
efforts  put in by every one of them.    
Well done.  

The sun seems to finally be showing itself and helping us to feel like 
Summer is coming. It is lovely to see the children in their summer  
uniform and we are really looking forward to the next half term which 
is full of trips, events and hopefully lots of outdoor learning.   
 
Please remember to send your children in with a cap, suntan cream 
applied before they come to school and a bottle of water. Children 
should not wear open toe sandals or slider type shoes (this is noted in 
our uniform policy) for safety reasons.  
  
We will be opening our uniform thrift shop on Friday 9th June at the amphitheatre 
(seating area) on the KS2 playground from 2.45pm.  This is a chance to  browse and 
take away a few  items of uniform if you wish. We would be very grateful for any un-
wanted and outgrown uniform, in good condition to add to our store.  Thankyou for all 
donations already received.  
 
Lollipops uniform shop will  be present at our Summer picnic ( see below for dates) 
and they have said that anyone who orders uniform on the day will get free initials  

Please remember that next week is half term and school returns on  
Tuesday 6th June.   Have a lovely half term break.  


